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TO:  All Bidders  
 
FROM: Engineering Division, City of Aurora 
 
DATE: February 22, 2021 
 
THIS ADDENDUM FORMS A PART OF THE BIDDING AND CONTRACT 
DOCUMENTS. 
 

1. The existing flagpole diameter at the base is approximately 5” in diameter.  The existing flagpole 
is sitting inside an 8” diameter CMP sleeve at the base. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
John D. Hoffmann, P.E. 
Engineering Coordinator 
City of Aurora Engineering Division 
 
  
PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM BY FILLING OUT THE 
FOLLOWING AND SENDING AN ORIGINAL OR FAX COPY OF THIS SHEET TO 
THE CITY OF AURORA ENGINEERING DIVISION AT 630/256-3229 OR 
PREFERRABLY BY E-MAIL AT jhoffmann@aurora.il.us IMMEDIATELY UPON 
RECIEPT.  
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